
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

  
  

      

      
 

                              
  
  

 
  
 
  
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

  
 
 
 

WALL-2-WALL NEWS 
Visit our helpful website: http://store.acsouth.com                  
We have added more helpful information to this web page 
for you, check it out today! 
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Top 10 Carpet Installs for 05/11    Top 10 HS Installs for 05/11 

   
 

Great job!   

Who will be in the Top 
10 SQ YD report next 
month?                                 
Thank you for all the 
hard work. 

Comments or ideas please email acsnews@acsouth.com             
Editor: Desiree Debiak 

ACS 

RANK STORE # SQY 
TOTAL 

1 6204 3829.62 
2 1264 3599.65 
3 4127 3560.48 
4 6207 3428.55 
5 2578 3387.31 
6 1212 3257.33 
7 943 3247.84 
8 4608 3160.48 
9 2550 3139.27 
10 4118 3091.61 

 

 

 

RANK STORE # 

1 2558 
2 0951 
3 4140 
4 6177 
5 2559 
6 0902 
7 6175 
8 1206 
9 2560 
10 2506 

 

Are you looking for a 
waiver?  How about a 
floor plan for a customer?  
Did you know you can 
access the American 
Carpet South computer 
system site at 
http://store.acsouth.com 
from your internet 
browser and view a 
waiver and a plan for any 
customer’s job that has 
been completed?    Try it 
out today! 
 

New F&I Signs Coming soon! 

New F&I signs should 
start arriving to the 
carpet showroom 
shortly. They will 
include the previous 
sku’s as well as 4 new 
72 hour carpets for you 
to show customers! 
Please look out for the 
arrivals of these signs 
and make sure they 
are priced. If you have 
any difficulties doing 
this, or questions, 
please contact you 
SASM or local RIM. 

New MSL Display Feature! 

After overwhelming 
demand HD has 
revamped their MSL 
display in your flooring 
department. You will 
now have take home 
samples of the 100 
most popular colors 
and styles offered! 
This is an excellent 
selling tool and will 
also dissuade 
customers from taking 
samples off the board 
and the stores having 
to reorder them. 

ACS Holiday Schedule 

Please be aware that all American Carpets locations will be closed for the 
Fourth of July Holiday. This includes the days of July 2nd, 3rd and 4th. If you 
have any issues with this regarding your customers please let a workroom 
manager know. If any F&I orders are processed after 2 pm on Friday July 1st 
they will not be seen by the office until the morning of July 5th. We at 
American Carpet wish you all a very happy and safe holiday! 
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